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16th April 2018
Dear Parents,

…. and here we are … term 4 with the end of Primary 2 approaching, all too fast!!  I trust you all had a lovely spring break and enjoyed the lovely weather!  It is lovely to see the daffodils and tulips making it through.  We are lucky to have Miss Kinghorn back for a month, until 11th May!
Monday -  Assembly
Tuesday – Kodaly with Ms Okumu for 6 weeks.
Thursday –  We shall alternate Art and Science for the first 6 weeks, and then revert to    


        Art on Tuesdays.

        Shared Learning with Primary 4/5

Wednesday – Short Hall time first thing

Friday – 
PE with Mrs Price

             
Library 
     
Golden Time

             

Share and Tell

Please remember to bring in PE kits on Mondays, leave them for the week, and take them home again on Fridays.  Please remember to check indoor shoes/gym-shoes during the course of the term.  Also, remember to have an Art apron/old shirt or etc. for Art work.  Library is on Friday, so please make sure library books are returned.  The children continue keen to bring in books for reading, and we all enjoy this.  Share and Tell is continuing on Fridays, so please ensure that items are only brought in on Fridays. The children are encouraged to bring in any certificates, photos or any news items they wish to share.  We hope to include such items in our Achievement Books.  We also have Golden Time on Friday; we would discourage any electronic items as we like the children to share, and communicate, with each other.
The children are continuing to work through the reading scheme.  We do comprehension work during reading and separately.  We try to read as often as we can, and nightly practice is greatly appreciated.  Spelling will continue and we will continue with dictation this term, so there will be spelling and dictation words for weekly practice.  The children are starting “Word of the Week” which will aid vocabulary and spelling, and “Homework Chat” to aid story-writing will continue – it is such a help to the children. 

Maths is continuing well and we are focussing on Information Handling and Shape at the moment, whilst continuing with addition and subtraction beyond 20, and time work. 

For topic we shall be learning about life cycles and growing and we are planning to develop our outside areas during shared learning time with Primary 4/5.  We shall also have increased focus on French!  We are planning to do our Assembly in French!

Finally, some dates for your diaries!

Monday 4th June – Our Class Assembly!!! 
Monday 23rd April – Primary 7 pupils to Abernethy.

Wednesday 25th April – Parent Staff Council Meeting 7pm – All parents welcome!  Remember to complete tear off slips to help with School Fayre attached to Mrs Ferguson’s Newsletter!
Friday 4th May – Pupil reports issued to parents!

Monday 7th May – Bank Holiday, school closed!

Thursday 10th May – Fishermoss Football Trophy Night!

Wednesday16th May – Book Fayre and Parent Consultations – 6-8.30pm more details to follow.

Thursday 17th May – Book Fayre and Parent Consultations – 3.45-6.15pm more details to follow.

Friday 18th May – Dress as you please day – bring chocolate for the privilege for the School Fayre!

Saturday 19th May – Spring Fayre 10-12noon.

Tuesday 22nd May – 7pm Nursery Induction for Parents (Nursery intake 2018-2019)

Wednesday 30th May – 7pm Primary 1 Induction for Parents (August 2018 intake) – details to follow.

Friday 8th June – Primary 1-7 whole school Sports Event at Bourtree Park and lunch-time family picnic in Fishermoss School grounds, weather permitting!

Wednesday 13th June – Fishermoss Football AGM 7pm – all welcome!

Friday 15th June – Alternate Sports Day if cancelled above – no picnic!

Wednesday 20th June – Friday 22nd June – Induction Days at Portlethen Academy for 

Primary 7s. 

Wednesday 20th June – Meet the Creature – oops, sorry – Meet the Teacher! (for 2018-19)

Wednesday 20th June – New Fishermoss Primary 1 pupils to meet their creature – sorry, teacher for 2018-2019

Thursday 21st June – End of Term Discos – more details to follow!

Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd June – New P1 Pupils and Parents Lunch Invitation – details to follow

Tuesday 26th June – Family Walk – 7pm start at school.

Thursday 28th Primary 7 Leavers Ceilidh 7-9.30pm!

Wednesday 4th July – End of School Year Church Service – 9.30am Portlethen Parish Church

Friday 6th July – Last day of term.  Pupils return to join Primary 3 Tuesday 21st August!

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  Catch me in the playground, put a note in the Diary, or give me a call via the office.

Thanks!

Regards,

Shona Bloice

